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A fax bulletin for the Molina Healthcare of Washington Provider Network

Payment of Oral Food Thickeners 
Billed under HCPCS Code B4100

(Medicaid)  

Molina Healthcare of Washington (Molina) would like to notify you that we will continue to use 
HCA’s July 2022 rate for payment of oral food thickeners billed under HCPCS code B4100 and 
not follow the March 2023 change. 

Molina will not be changing to the by-report payment method which requires an invoice for 
payment from enteral nutrition providers. Molina will reimburse providers at the per-unit price. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to the Provider Contact Center at (855) 322-4082. 

Thank you for your valuable service to Molina members.  
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